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BPYC - Volunteer Appreciation Party  
 

Bay Point Yacht Club’s Appreciation 
Party on Sunday, January 8th , was a 
cheerful time of fun and fellowship for 
the members. 

 

 

 

 

 

Commodore Tim welcomed everyone. He 
sincerely thanked all the members for their 
kindness in volunteering their time in hosting 
and helping out in so many caring ways during 
the year of 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to all those for the social Friday 
Night Happy Hours, special theme event 
parties, breakfasts, yacht raft-up sunset 
socials, Catamaran Party, Beach Bonfire 

party, Kentucky Derby party and those who 
served as an anchor boat for a raft-up. 

 

 

 

 

 

Commodore Tim then thanked all the Board 
members, Directors, Social chair, Sandy Espy, 
servers: Vickey Dunaway and Dawn Brady-
Hiner, and lastly thanked Glammadore Amy for 
a great successful year. 
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Commodore Tim then introduced Glammadore 
Amy to read a heart -warming poem that she 
wrote of thanks to all the members for their 
time, support, and love they have given during 
the year of 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bay Point Yacht Club is strong and 
vibrant as it is today because of the 
wonderful members in the club and the joy it 
brings to the members because of their 
commitment.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
Past Commodore John Harris gave the 
blessing prior to lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Club décor was decorated by 
Glammadore Amy of white tablecloths along 
with centerpieces of globes with blue stones 

and twinkle candles with the 

 “Thank You” Back drop. 

 

 

 

 

 

Hosts for the party were Commodore 
Tim and Glammadore Amy in which 
Commodore Tim grilled Honey Baked 
Ham and chicken on the smoker grill 
and provided baked beans, potato 
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chips, cookies and the Volunteer Appreciation white icing 
carrot cake 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following members offered to bring 
additional food that was greatly 
appreciated - members Kenney and 
Christy Rogers provided chips/salsa, 
Director Rollin Cable and Teri Cable 
brought potato salad, Ron and JoAnn 
Dubin brought pasta salad, and Alex and 
Paula Rodriquez provided coleslaw. 

 

 

 

 

 

Members really enjoyed the yummy lunch and 
the time of fellowship on the beautiful Sunday 
afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Phi Doane and Greg Lissor stopped 
by Commodore Tims house and got 
his club flag that he has displayed 
above his front door the entire year 
as he has been Commodore. Phi 
had all the members sign the flag 
that attended the Volunteer 

Appreciation Party 
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The year of 2022 has been an incredible year 
of fun and joy because of the fabulous 
members of Bay Point Yacht club.  

 

 

 

 

 

The lifeblood of the club relies on 
the volunteer efforts of all of the 
members. We have all together built 
a strong and vibrant club. Because 
of the time, effort, and dedication of 
the members of The Bay Point 

Yacht Club, it is a success. 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a Great Year of 2022, and we 
thank you from the bottom of our hearts.  

  
Commodore Tim and Glammadore Amy  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 


